## Buildings & Grounds Committee – December 7, 2020

The Buildings and Grounds Committee met on met on December 7, 2020. A timeline to complete the work at the new administrative offices was reviewed with the Special Education and Educational Services offices scheduled to be moved to the new building over winter recess. The committee also discussed a potential capital project with further discussions to be held once the District receives the Building Condition Survey from our architects and engineers. The Building Condition Survey is expected to be completed by early January and a meeting will be scheduled with the committee to review the document.